Welcome to Year 2!

Within our Curriculum newsletter you will be able to find everything that we are going to be learning about
this ferm, including what will be needed in terms of PE days and kit. We hope you find this information use-
ful and if you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask!

Mrs. Schenker, Mrs Stevens and Miss Kelly

English

This half-term, we will be learning the story
of Jack and the Beanstalk to write our
own fairy tale. We will consolidate our
year one learning on sentence structure,
using conjunctions and choosing appro-
priate adjectives. We will then look at
writing instructions.

After half-term, we will use the story
‘George and the Dragon’ to write our own
story. As well as consolidating previous
learning, we will focus on our vocabulary.
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In History this term, we will be learning about:

1666 and the era of the Stuarts as we find out about the

Great Fire of London and the effect it had on the people of the
fime. We will find out when, where, how and why the Great Fire
happened, and explore how we know about it through the diary
of Samuel Pepys and other sources.

Geography
In Geography this term, we will be learning about:

A country on each of the seven continents and

explores their features, people and landmarks. Your class
will learn where the seven continents are on a map and
undertake a variety of fun activities to help them learn
more about each one.

Design and technology
In D&T this ferm, we will be learning about:

how to work with falbric to create our own pup-

pets. Starting off by looking at simple finger puppets, we
will then develop and refine our sewing skills before de-
signing, creating and evaluating our own glove puppets.
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Music .
In Music this term, we will be learning =)

about:

South African music. Within this we will develop our
knowledge and skills in:

e Llistening and appraising

e Singing and playing largely in fune

e Improvising and composing music

e Performing

After half-term we will be developing the same skills
within the context of festivals and Christmas.
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In RE this term, we will be learning about:
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e  What we can learn from the story of
St. Cuthbert
e How and why light is important at Christmas
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Computing

In Computing this term, we will be leaming
about:

How information technology (IT) is being used for
good in our lives. With an initial focus on IT in the
home, We will explore how IT benefits society in
places such as shops, libraries, and hospitals. Whilst discussing the
responsible use of technology, and how to make smart choices
when using it.

After half-term, we will to recognise that different devices can be
used to capture photographs and will gain experience capturing,
editing, and improving photos. Finally, we will use this knowledge
to recognise that images they see may not be real.




